[bookmark: _GoBack]Response to the following question, as submitted by SPC1 PPN Reps, at S.P.C. Meeting on Tuesday 13th June 2023.

“To ask if Housing officials would be prepared to give a presentation to a wider audience about the Housing Department of the Council.” 
__________________________________________________________________________________________
This can be discussed further at Meeting when the presentation content, date and the target audience is identified.



